
 
 
 

8 December 2014 

Adaptation Fund Board 
 

Request for budget revision: UNDP (Honduras) 

Following the recommendation of the secretariat after its review of the request for budget 

revision submitted by the United Nations Development Programme (UNDP) for the project 

“Addressing Climate Change Risks on Water Resources in Honduras: Increased Systemic 

Resilience and Reduced Vulnerability of the Urban Poor” contained in document AFB/B.24-25/1, 

and taking note of the request letter dated 9 September 2014 submitted by the Designated 

Authority for Honduras, the Adaptation Fund Board decides to approve the budget revision as 

requested by UNDP.  

       Decision B.24-25/2 


